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Well we're into July now! So far we've had some good nights down 
on the Lot. Thanks to all who help out setting up and closing down.  
Without you, our cruise nights would not be possible. You all know 
who you are,  but I don't want to miss anyone,  so I won't name 
names. Some of us went to Dave’s place down in Deale, Md. this 
past Sunday for a cruise and dinner. A great time was had by all. 
I’m doing this message on Thursday, June 26th, so some will be 
heading to Harrington for the weekend. I hope everyone has a safe 
trip and a good time! Some who can't make the trip are going to 
cruise to Bowie Elks on Sunday for some dancing and displaying 
our cars for Alan Parker and his friends at the Elks. I've said this 
before and I’m saying this now...I don't like clicks!  We try not to 
have them, but don't be shy if you’re a new member or old member 
that doesn’t really know anyone in the club. Come up to me and 
introduce yourself and we’ll get you involved if you want. Everyone 
is welcome to join us on our outings! We would love to have you 
GET INVOLVED! It’s your club too! I try to make everyone feel    
welcome, but please don't be shy. I see a lot of people on the Lot. I 
can't remember everybody, so just walk up to me and introduce 
yourself! I’d like to get on your Christmas card list! Lol!  Virgil and 
Jack did you like that? Ha Ha! We have had some problems with 
people bringing their dogs on the Lot again. Most of them under-
stand and leave without any problem, however, there has been a 
few who are not so nice.  We are going to get a few more signs and 
try to post them on the ends and up by the DJ, so they can see 
them no matter were they come in. I hope everyone is enjoying 
their summer so far. I remember hearing this past winter after all of 
the snow, “I'll never complain about the heat again”. How soon we 
forget! Anyway, I wish everyone a safe and happy 4th. I’m heading 
down to my daughter Teena’s this Saturday for my grandson’s 12th 
birthday! Happy Birthday Dawson!  

P.S. God Bless and Support Our Troops and thank a Veteran.  

“Freedom isn’t Free”. 

                                                 Dennis Smith, President 



NEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERS   

NEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETING   

Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at 7:30 PM 

Harundale Presbyterian Church │1020 Eastway 

Glen Burnie, MD 

ANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIES   

BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS   

 

 

SHIRTS/JACKETS – Check with Gary Hopkins  443.254.1668 

DRAG PLATES – Call Jack Evans 410.224.6406 

CLUB TAGS – Lost in the 50’s has license plates available 

through the MVA, for Club Members’ daily drivers. They are 

lettered CA-xxxx (CA= Custom Auto) and have the club logo on 

them.  There is an MVA cost (same as vanity tag). For more 

information, contact: 

Carl Blazek: CA Tags, MVA Liaison 

410.987.1865 │ carlblazek@yahoo.com  

CLUB STORECLUB STORECLUB STORE   
FOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALE   

 

Kwik Lift makes it easy to raise your vehicle to     
make repairs and/or perform oil changes. The 
Kwik Lift length is adjustable from 13’3” to 14’9” 
with a 5000 lb. capacity. The lift raises the tires 
20” off the floor with the average chassis height 
to 30” +.   $700.00. Contact Rose Smith at 
410.768.3668. 

1965 Thunderbird convertible with 25,000 
original miles.  $35,000 or best offer. Call Joe 
Jacobs (443) 306-9652. 

New dog bed - never used. 19”Lx13”W. 
$20.00.  Contact John & Shirley Mayola 
410.760.1064. 

1995 Jeep 5 speed black runs good $1,500. 

1997 Jeep  Auto  Red. Runs good new brake 

lines, radiator, alternator and battery $2,300. 

Contact Jack 410-255-6978 
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GET WELLGET WELLGET WELL   

Virgil Graham 

John Mearman 

Juanita Stein 

Bruce Haegerich - 7/2 

Steve Davis - 7/3 

Brittany Hedrick - 7/3 

William Rogers - 7/4 

Ilene Wellens - 7/5 

Frank Helwig - 7/8 

Larry Walls - 7/9 

Sharon Miller - 7/10 

Mike Dawson - 7/11 

Michael Randall - 7/11 

Della Smith - 7/11 

Phyllis Hein - 7/12 

Joyce Hedrick - 7/13 

Sandy Mearman - 7/15 

Jan Stepanek - 7/15 

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older can have 

the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Janet Blair, Membership Chairperson for an 

application.  Encourage your friends to come out to a meeting or Cruisin’ Night and see what we are all about! 

For more information, contact Janet Blair at 410.760.8238 or lostn50s@verizon.net.  

Tom & Sue Morris - 7/3 

Veronica & Donald Campbell - 7/8 

Leslie & Darlene Robinson - 7/17 

Bill & Dede Kautz - 7/21 

Dennis & Debbie Darling - 7/23 

Patrick & Jane Churchill 

Christopher Kunkel Roger Parker - 7/17 

Ed Pope - 7/18 

Carol Eveson - 7/19 

Art Starr - 7/19 

Tom Morris - 7/20 

Diana Randall - 7/20 

John Balonis - 7/21 

Beverly Greene - 7/21 

John Mayola - 7/22 

Joseph Grube - 7/23 

Susan Silvestri - 7/23 

Bill Kautz - 7/27 

Howard Scheibe - 7/29 

Edward Allen - 7/31 

John & Sandy Mearman - 7/23 

Nick & Linda Prevas - 7/23 

Virgil & Joan Graham - 7/24 

Duke & Kim Hubbard - 7/25 

Lewis & Lisa Hubbard - 7/27 



 

 

September 21st  CLUB PICNIC 

    Downs Park—more information to follow 

 

* Our Calendar of Events will be updated as information becomes available.  

     

CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTSCLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTSCLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS   
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RECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTH   
 

 

 

 

 

Cheese Cake 

 

3 - 8 oz. packages cream cheese 

5 eggs 

1 cup sugar 

1 1/2 teaspoons vanilla 

 

Topping: 

1 pint sour cream 

1/2 cup sugar 

1 teaspoon vanilla 

 

Mix cheese cake ingredients and bake 350 degrees - 8 inch for 
40 minutes or small cups for 20 minutes. 

Let cool for 5 minutes and add topping. 

 

 

Recipe submitted by Rose Smith 

 

 

  

  

Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland JULY 2014 Page  4 



Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland JULY 2014

Page 11

Page 5



Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland Page 6JULY 2014



 Help Support Those Who Support US 
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   Help Support Those Who Support US
YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!

Page 11MARCH 2012
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   Help Support Those Who Support US

YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!

SPONSOR COORDINATOR OF TROPHIES & NEWSLETTER ADS- 

Page 11MARCH 2012
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Membership is open to those who own vehicles built in or before 1989. Dues are $20.00 to 

be paid by June 1st. Membership includes spouse/significant other. 

Please make check payable to:   Lost in the 50’s of MD 

Mail to:  Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland 

  P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

Membership applications are only approved by Membership Chairperson, President, or Vice 

President of the Club. 

 

1. Would you be willing to show your car at special events, such as promo!ons, school reunions, grand 

openings, birthday par!es, etc.? ________ yes    ________no 

2. Would you be willing to show your car at parades? ________ yes  ________ no 

3. Would you be willing to par!cipate at fellow cruisers’ funeral to assist in their final cruise and support 

their loved one?  ________ yes  ________ no 

4. Would you be willing, if available, to help at our cruise nights or special events if called upon? 

       ________ yes  ________no 

5. Why do you want to join our Club?  (please print)  _____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR NAME _________________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

ADDRESS________________________________CITY ________________STATE_____   ZIP_______ 

EMAIL ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE__________________________ ANNIVERSARY______________________________ 

BIRTHDAY (SELF)_____________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

YEAR & MAKE OF CAR_________________ MODEL______________________________________ 

BODY STYLE__________________________ COLOR______________________________________ 

CONDITION___________________________ STOCK/CUSTOM____________________________ 

Approved By:  ______________________      ______________________      ______________________ 

               President of Club                              Vice President of Club                    Membership Chairperson 

Date Approved:  ____________________ 



Please make check payable to: Lost in the 50’s of MD

Mail to: Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland

P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060

NAME: DATE OF APPLICATION: ________________

SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER: ANNIVERSARY:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

PHONE: CELL:

EMAIL:

BIRTHDAY (self):  _____________ BIRTHDAY (spouse/significant other):  _____________

APPROVED BY: DATE APPROVED:

____________________ ____________________ ____________________

          President         Vice President Membership Chairperson

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE $20. DUE ON/BEFORE JUNE 1ST OF EACH YEAR

Membership applications are only approved by the President, Membership Chairperson or Vice 

President of the Club .    

Auxiliary Members are entitled to same priveledges as Car Club Members, HOWEVER, Auxiliary Members 

CANNOT vote or run for Elected Office, but can serve or Chair a Committee. Car Lot rules still apply. 


